FEDERAL RESERVE BANK

OF DALLAS

Dallas, Texas, May 30, 1960

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks
of the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

Reference is made to our letter of May 28, 1960, regarding
holidays to be observed by Federal Reserve banks and branches
during the month of June 1960.

We are now informed that the Louisville Branch of the
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis will be closed on Friday,
June 3, and that it will be open for business on Saturday, June 4.

We are transmitting this information to you for your guid-
ance in connection with transit operations and transfers of
funds.

Yours very truly,

Watrous H. Irons
President
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